
 

New Building Open House 

Please join us for an Open House to 

check out our new space on 

Thursday, October 17th 6pm – 

7:30pm! We still have spots 

available for 2-5 year old’s so bring a 

friend!  

 

 

 

New Building Update! 

Construction is now complete! We 

have been working diligently to get 

the classrooms set up and we will 

have our first official day in the 

new building on Monday, 

November 4th! Thank you for your 

patience during the process and we 

can’t wait to show you our new 

space!  

 

 

Buttons & Bows Childcare 

 

Halloween Fun! 
We will have a Halloween Party on Thursday, October 31st. Our Halloween party will consist of 

Halloween themed meals & snacks, games, crafts and a dance party. We will send out a remind 

text for treat sign ups the week before!  

Costumes are not required but Halloween themed clothes or costumes are encouraged. Please 

bring costumes separately as they will not be put on until after lunch. 

Please do not send your child with any costume accessories- weapons, face masks, face 

paint/makeup, colored hair spray, wigs, wands, etc. are not allowed. 

Please remember that we close at 2:00pm on Halloween!  

 

  

                               


